27tx  July,

A, C. Fessell, Bsq.,
¢c/u The Agent General for ¥W,Australis,
15, Victoria Street,
Yestminster,
lL.ondon, England,

Dear lr., Kessell,

I thank you for your letter #f the 25th June, and am glad
to hear that jou received the weapons safely.

I am posting by thie mail to the Agent Ceneral a copy of

Part 3 of our Records, describing a great number of new ¥, A,

species of fossils from the Cﬁvea, fish, ete, I hope you will

kKindly see that Oir Newlon Weore sees it and if any wore copies
are required, let me know,
with kind regards,

Yours faithfuily,

DIRFCTCR,




